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UHS Science Olympiads: 
An Exciting New Club! 

This year marks the first year for 
Unity High School’s Science 
Olympiad Club. Mrs. Sara 
Riehbrandt, the Science 
Olympiad Coordinator, worked 
hard to put together Unity High 
School and Unity Middle School 
teams to compete in local and 
regional Science Olympiad 
competitions. Science Olympiads 
provides students all across the 
nation incredible opportunities to 
compete in STEM competitions 
ranging from Earth and Space 
Science to Technology and 
Engineering. There are over 6,000 

teams and 425 competitions 
throughout the United States. 
When the program began earlier 
this year, nobody could have 
imagined the incredible amounts 
of success that the HS and MS 
teams have had. In fact, the Unity 
HS team took 4th out of 25 teams 
at their regional competition in 
Menomonie, which allowed them 
to qualify for the state competition 
in Milwaukee! Overall, the 
students have had an absolute 
blast and have started an 
incredibly strong tradition of 
success in their first year! 

The junior students at Unity High School took the 
ACT on Tuesday, March 7th. All of the students have 
been working hard all year within their ACT Prep 
classes to get ready for this year’s exam. With the 
purchase of the ACT Prep program through Horizon 
Education, the student walked into the exam feeling 
prepared and ready for the task at hand. After taking 

the exam, numerous students expressed to teachers 
that they felt extremely ready for the exam and they 
felt as though it was not as hard as they expected. 
Hopefully, when the results come back later in the 
spring, they showcase the growth of our students and 
their success on the ACT. We are proud of the 
students for their efforts to achieve at high levels! 
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Check out the Unity Website 
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Congratulations to the Unity High 
School Boys Basketball team! Not 
only were they Lakeland Conference 
Champs this year, but they became 
the Regional Champs on Saturday, 
March 4th.  

The amazing success of the Unity 
Farm 2 School program continues to 
benefit the students at Unity School 
District. Here, several students are 
sharing the newest batch of fresh, 
tasty lettuce. 
During the week of February 13th, 
Unity’s SkillsUSA Club hosted their 
Skills Week events. Students had 
the opportunity to compete in 
welding, wood making, and other 
craft categories.  

Unity High School’s production of 
Disney’s The Little Mermaid had an 
incredibly successful opening night on 
Thursday, March 2nd. The house was 
nearly full and the cast did such an 
incredible job! 

“Practice like you have never won…compete 
like you have never lost.” 

 
During the week of February 13th, 
Unity High School enjoyed 
Snowball Week! Students enjoyed 
various activities, dress-up days, 
and highlighted all of the incredible 
clubs at Unity High School. The 
Student Council did a great job! 5 


